
IMPORTANT INFORMATION!
Upcoming Event in Your Neighborhood

Teller Block Party!
1150 Garfield St.

Friday, September 13th
Teller.dpsk12.org

Event Schedule+Logistics
Set Up

Friday, September 13th 12 pm - 10 pm
● 12:00pm- 4:00: Street Closure and arrival of Big Air Jumpers for activity set up
● 4:00pm-8:00pm: Event in action, all activities are open to the public
● 8:00pm-9:30pm:Movie
● 9:30-10pm: Clean up around neighborhood

Road Closures and Parking Restrictions
Garfield St. between 11th Ave. and 12th Ave. and Jackson St. between 11th and 12th
Ave. will be closed Friday, September 8th from 12 am to 10 pm and will reopen
September 13th at 10:01 pm.

Site map attached.

Event Description
Please join us for a family-friendly, free event! We will have a variety of food trucks, inflatable
obstacle course, rock climbing wall, Jacob's ladder, dunk tank, Spider Jump, 4-Way Bungee
Trampoline, and “Sandlot" movie shown under the stars! We encourage you to invite your
friends, neighbors, and community members as our hope is to build a stronger community. Teller
enrollment is not required!

Families may purchase food from one of the incredible food trucks on site or bring food from
home. Please feel free to bring lawn-chairs or a blanket to sit on while enjoying the movie! Indoor
restrooms and water fountains will be available. Please note that adult supervision of children is
required at all times.

The event entrance will be located through the back of the school on Jackson St. Thank you for
your support and cooperation with this community event. We are working with the City and County
of Denver to minimize all event-related disruptions. We hope to see you there!

Please help us spread the word of this event and street closures.
Please contact Cheryl Ruiz, Teller’s Dean of Operations at
cheryl_ruiz@dpsk12.net, or call 720-424-3562 with any questions.
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